
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 December 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Reception Nativity – 9.15pm, Thursday 14 December 2023 
 
You are invited to join us on Thursday 14 December at 9.15am in the 
Hall, for the Reception Nativity production. 
 
Please note, you must be seated before the production starts at 
9.15am, otherwise you will not be permitted into school.  You must 
stay for the whole production.  Photographs and videos are not 
allowed. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 

Mrs H Tombling 
Early Years Leader 
 


